
Monday 7th December 2020 

 

Emma Martin                                                                                          Aaron McGuinness  

Carlisle                                                                                                      136 Scarisbrick Drive 

                                                                                                                               Norris Green        

 

 

Dear Miss Martin, 

 

I am writing to you regarding the University of Cumbria's Web development opening, which I 

discovered on jobs.ac.uk and would like to express my interest. 

 

I am currently studying level 3 computing at SAE Institute, Liverpool, and would like to progress 

into a career in computing and web design and development.  

 

Computing and web design have always been a huge passion of mine and I have spent many 

years gaming and designing websites at home, it has a been a very exciting hobby for me. I 

have also completed some web design projects at college and university that have been 

hugely successful. 

 

I have attached a copy of my cv and would be extremely grateful if you were to take a look 

and consider me for the position, I feel that I would make a great addition to your team and 

hope to hear from you in the very near future. 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Aaron McGuinness 

 

 

  

 

 

 


